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Tours 
 

2022 Tour Season  
 

ALL TOURS ARE  BY  
ADVANCE RESERVATION 

ONLY  
 
Sundays: 12:30 & 1:30 
          Standard, 1-hour 
  
Thursdays: 10:00 & 12:30 
          In-Depth, up to 2 hours 
    
Off-Schedule Tours: 
9 am—4 pm.  Any days/Ɵmes 
by appointment, other than 
regularly scheduled tour 
Ɵmes.   
 
 
For pricing or to book your 
Standard or In-depth tour 
online, go to: 
 

www.wright1900.org  
 
Click “About”, then click 
“Book a Tour”. 
 

Masks required.    
 

Each tour slot is limited to 9 
individuals. 

 
For more informaƟon call 

815-936-9630 

From the ExecuƟve Director—Veranda Project in Progress! 
 

I am happy to announce that Monday morning August 8, Hemenover ConstrucƟon 
started the work on the veranda deck replacement. The old deck material was re-
moved Monday and Tuesday. New secondary framing joists between the exisƟng was 
done on Wednesday and Thursday.  By Friday they were already installing the new 
Azek deck material. The rough-sawn cedar trim is to be delivered August 18. The new 
work looks absolutely amazing. Once everything is complete, all donors will be receiv-
ing an invitaƟon to the dedicaƟon party. DonaƟons are sƟll welcome.  A donaƟon 
form is printed on the reverse side of this page.  Help us get to the finish line and be 
part of the celebraƟon of the compleƟon of this long-awaited project.  
 

               BɼɊ Bɼɴʙmʋʜɚ 

ART GLASS RESTORATION—ACT III 
 

     The Bradley House Art Glass RestoraƟon Project conƟnues to pro-
gress for Wright In Kankakee.  Act III is now complete in the Living 
Room and was made possible through the generosity of Karin Janik 
of SeaƩle Washington who previously provided funds for the dining 
room ceiling panels.   
     Art glass craŌsman Jesse Mulligan used vintage photographs to 
make the template from which four exact replicas of the original 
glass panels were re-created.  The 
panels were recently installed on the 
doors of two separate bookcases. 
The  exquisite details of the glass 
enhance the elegance of the room.  
Now in place, they are being enjoyed 
by all who visit the Bradley House. 
     Future art glass projects include 
the windows on the front of the Car-
riage House and other locaƟons.  
This is a conƟnuaƟon of the Bradley 
House RestoraƟon Project iniƟated 
by Gaines & Sharon Hall in 2005.  
Contact Debi Barrone, office assis-
tant, for informaƟon on future art 
glass restoraƟon opportuniƟes. 

 
 

 



Meet Our Volunteers! 
 
Volunteers are essenƟal to our operaƟons. Each news-
leƩer will include a profile so you may know them 
beƩer. 

This quarter’s volunteer 
profile features Zach 
Becvar from Manteno. 
Zach has a BA in History 
from Governors State 
University and currently 
works for the NaƟonal 
Cemetery AdministraƟon 
as a Case Manager. Those 
duƟes include ordering 
grave markers for veter-
ans and handling special 
cases for veterans who 
served prior to WWII, 
going back as far as the 

RevoluƟonary War. Zach began volunteering at the Brad-
ley House in the fall of 2016 while sƟll compleƟng his de-
gree because he has a passion for history, and he thought 
it would bolster his resume and provide pracƟce with pub-
lic speaking. 
 

Most of his volunteer hours are spent as an interpreter, 
but he also helps with decoraƟng the House for Christmas, 
as well as stepping in to help with other tasks. Zach enjoys 
being an interpreter at the Bradley House because it al-
lows him to share his understanding of what history is. By 
visiƟng historically significant places and learning about 
the people who lived that history, Zach stated, “it be-
comes more than just names and dates; it is the best and 
most tangible way to tap into the conƟnuity of human 
experience.” Zach hopes to leave his guests inspired to 
explore something they wouldn’t have thought to if they 
hadn’t visited the Bradley House. 
 

Thank you, Zach, for your contribuƟons to the Bradley 
House and for that important perspecƟve! 

Yes, I would like to support the “BUY A BOARD” Preservation Fundraiser 
 
Name  _________________________________________________  Email _________________________________________ 
Address  _______________________________________________________   Phone ________________________________ 
City  ___________________________    State  _________  Zip ___________ 
 
I would like to purchase __________ boards at $60 each for a total of $ ______________ 
 

□  Check Enclosed (Made out to Wright In Kankakee) 
 

□  Credit Card No. __________________________________    Exp date __________ 
 

     CSV ____________     Name on Card ____________________________________ 
 
Please send your donation to:  Wright In Kankakee, 701 S. Harrison, Kankakee, IL  60901 

" 

“BUY A BOARD” 
PRESERVATION FUNDRAISER 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
      
         

 
 
 

  Mouse in the House 
Thursday, October 27, 2022, 7-9 p.m. 

A full house tour with a fun flair to enhance your  
Halloween experience!  Wine & chocolate included. 

Win the grand prize! 
 

Online Tickets $40/person at wright1900.org 

Upcoming Events! 

 

Zach Becvar 

 
 
 

Wright At Twilight 
Thursday, September 8, 2022 6-8 p.m. 

Musical Entertainment: Lupe Carroll & MisƟ Kohl 
Fine Arts Exhibit: Robin Neumann & Mysi Carroll 

Vendor: EssenƟal Smoothies, owner Denise Smith 
 

Complimentary Wine or Water plus Bag of Popcorn 
 

Online Tickets $10/person at wright1900.org 
Rain Date—September 22 


